
 

 

 

 

 

 

K  

I am happy to be back at 

school, because I want to 

achieve my goals.  

 

This term I am looking 

forward to the sleepover, 

because I have never had a 

sleepover before. 
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I am looking forward to the 

sleepover, because it will be 

fun. 

 

Welcome back to Term 3!  

I hope everyone has had a lovely break. All students seem very happy to be back at 

school. There are many exciting things that are happening this term, such as Athletics 

Day, the Grade 2 Sleepover, the 1/2 Activity Day and the Homework Reward Day. We 

are looking forward to another wonderful term with lots of learning. 
 

Classroom Teacher – Adriana Strangio 

 

 

This term I am looking 

forward to finishing my 

maths goal, because I love 

maths. 

 
ANDY BLAND 

INARA TALENT ASHRAH DUNSTALL 



 

I am looking forward to 

achieving my goals and 

learning new things. 

 

 

I am looking forward to the 

sleepover at school in the 

gym, because we might be 

watching a movie. 

 

I am happy to be back at 

school because I get to 

see my friends. 

 

I am looking forward to the 

sleepover, because we get to 

have pizza and go to the 

cinema. 

 

I am very, very happy                   

to be back to school            

because I can play with             

my friends and learn             

more. 

 ASTON SHABU 

This term, students borrow new 

books from the library on 

Tuesdays.   

They have the following specialist 

subjects: 

Art – Monday 

Science – Monday 

Sport - Friday 
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YUNDAMARRA 

MITCHELL 

JOHNPETER BANNER 

KAYLA HAYES 

APOLOSI SOVAU 

AQIL POYA 

KAYEN KNOX 

I am looking forward to 

learning more in maths 

this term, because 

maths is fun. 

ZAKARI KING 

I am looking forward to 

the Grade 1/2 Sleepover 

because you get to be with 

your friends and have 

pizza. 


